On this the 17th anniversary of the ACCT, Canada wishes
to underscore its attachment to la Francophonie and its
institutions. By hosting in Quebec City the second Summit of Heads
of State and Governement of Countries using French as a common
language, the people of Canada will be given the opportunity to
strengthen their solidarity with other countries that share the
use of one of our official languages.




